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DASH NEWSLETTER

Issue #6 - Spring of 2023

Here is DASH’s new Logo

We would LOVE to know what you think about it.

Ms. Karly has been working hard on giving DASH a new look.
She has many projects going on, an updated brochure &
letterhead, an amazing website is coming soon. She has worked
on our social media platforms to make us more attractive and
accessible. She also facilitates terrific clubs that the kids are

always excited about attending.

Ms. Karly is an AWESOME addition to our staff!

Clubs ended for this past quarter and
were well received & to no surprise,
DASH’s all-time favorites are: anything
with cooking, sports, arts, and dance.
The kids were surveyed on what they
would like next and also special events
they would like to be offered.
WOW, they had great ideas.. Some will
be in the next round of clubs and lots will

be included in summer camp.
Some New Ideas:

‘ Film Making/Drama
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Clothes Making & Hair Styling
Science Club
- " "Track, Football, & Soccer

Poetry Club
Band with RMC Studios
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DASH Art Exhibit
Moving Up/Graduation Celebration

Parents vs Kids Event

Movie Night

***Summer Camp Apphcahons =
need to be returned ASAP. We

need to plan & prepare qccording
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